Kenai Peninsula Borough
Purchasing and Contracting Department

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor

FROM:  Valentina Sustaita, Purchasing & Contracting Director&W LS

DATE: July 30, 2018

RE: Recap of FY 2018 Surplus Property Auctions

Three (3) auctions were held during the fiscal year (July/August 2017, October 2017 and
April/May 2018) with a total gross receipts of $94,984.37.

The auctions were conducted online thru PublicSurplus.com for a total auction fee of
$9,538.89. Bidders were located all over the US, with a majority of the sales going to local
winning bidders.

A total of $7,994.45 was spent on radio and newspaper advertising. The auction effort
and distribution of the items was managed by the Purchasing and Contracting
Department and supported by Borough, CPH, SPH and School District employees during
regular business hours.

Attached is a recap of the disbursement of the auction proceeds.






